
From:  "Davidson, Gary" <GDavidson@vcso.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  RE: PRR - Nardiello / Fuller 
Date:  Wed, 13 Feb 2013 15:03:02 -0500 

The information published in the News-Journal regarding Deputy 
Fuller's initial status as suspended with pay upon his arrest on 
February 1 was accurate. That was since changed to suspension without 
pay on February 5. Regarding Lieutenant Nardiello's current status, 
he's suspended with pay. However, that also is subject to change.

The Deputy Fuller arrest report is attached as requested. I've also
attached the Teamsters contract, which to the best of my knowledge is
the current contract that is currently in effect.

Regarding the approach to our internal investigations, as always, 
you're
welcome to inspect the investigative files when they're completed to
ascertain the approach that was taken in each case.
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